
YEAR A – THE MOST HOLY TRINITY – June 4, 2023 

 
8:00am Tuesday, June 6, 2023 

Intentions of Peter Murnaghan 

♰ Fr. John Pace 

 

8:00am Wednesday, June 7, 2023 

Intentions of Bill Macauley 

 

8:00am Thursday, June 8, 2023 

♰ Deceased Members of the  

    Caporale family 

 

8:00am Friday, June 9, 2023 

Intentions of Julia & William Macauley 

   

5:00pm Saturday, June 10, 2023 

♰ Ivan Ozanic 

♰ Deceased Members of the  

    Spano, Cristiano & Cosco families 

 

9:00am Sunday, June 11, 2023 

♰ Phyliss Lomas 
 

11:30am Sunday, June 11, 2023 
Intentions of Garry Eckert 

 
 

 

 

 

      Hamilton Diocese Bulletin  

          Announcements for June 2023 

 

HAMILTON DIOCESAN MARIAN DAYS – These days will 

be celebrated from June to October 2023 at the Basilica of Our 

Lady Immaculate in Guelph. The day will start with Confessions 

at 9:00 a.m. followed by Mass at 10:00 a.m., Rosary Procession 

at 11:00 a.m. and lunch at 12:00 p.m., Holy Hour and Marian 

Catechesis at 1:00 p.m.  The day will close with Benediction at 

2:00 p.m. Please bring your own lunch. Coffee and Tea will be 

available. Presiders will be, Bishop Matthew Ustrzycki: 

Saturday, June 3; Bishop Douglas Crosby: Saturday, July 1; 

Bishop Gerard Bergie: Saturday, August 5; Bishop Wayne 

Lobsinger: Saturday, September 2; Thomas Cardinal Collins: 

Saturday, October 7. 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION THROUGH VLCFF – The 

Diocese of Hamilton is proud to partner with Dayton 

University’s Virtual Learning Community for Adult Faith 

Formation (VLCFF) to offer certificate programs for ministry 

and enrichment for adult faith formation.  We are currently 

taking enrollment for the Youth Ministry Certification Program 

and the Catechist Formation Program for the Diocese of 

Hamilton, which begins in September 2023.  Three and five 

week e-seminars are also available at a discounted rate for all 

adults in the Diocese looking to further their learning.  For more 

information about our programs, and how to register, visit us at 

www.hamiltondioceselearns.com.  

MOUNT MARY IMMACULATE RETREAT CENTRE – 

Mount Mary Immaculate Retreat Centre would like to welcome 

any groups or individuals looking to book a retreat experience. 

With a large Chapel and acres of untouched green space Mount 

Mary is an ideal location for anyone seeking a space for a retreat. 

For more information and to book your retreat please visit 

www.mountmary.ca.   

YOUNG ADULTS NIGHT – July 1st - Our  Vocations Office 

invites all young adults (ages 20s & 30s) of our diocese to attend 

our Canada Day Young Adults Night. Arrival and Holy Hour in 

the church (6:30pm-7:30 pm), social with food, testimony/talk 

and Compline (9:00pm) in the Hall followed by Canada Day 

Fireworks from the Hill. Basilica of Our Lady Immaculate 

(Guelph).Please contact vocations@hamiltondiocese.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Vincent de paul - waterdown 
 

1st Annual Breakfast & BBQ 

Saturday June 17th  

from 8:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.  

Proceeds to Assist the Needy in the 

Hamilton and Waterdown Community 
 

Location:  Weeks Home Hardware 

Parking Lot. 

Accepting Donations:  Please bring 

your clothing or household items and 

place it on our community truck!  

 
Come Enjoy a Breakfast 

Sandwich with Tea or 
Coffee                   or  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.hamiltondioceselearns.com/
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mountmary.ca%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cstthomaswaterdown%40hamiltondiocese.com%7C8008eeeceac5437b81f508db61435033%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638210713952638377%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0AuQ58Rc852CKBYxwBIAskD3hmq5mxdG8iLrVgR9I%2BM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:vocations@hamiltondiocese.com


Year A – THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST – June 11, 2023 

SAVE THE DATE 

Sat. & Sun, November 4th & 5th   

for the return of the 

St. Thomas the Apostle  

Holly Berry Bazaar 
 

 

Congratulations to our newly Baptized Parishioners!  

Caleb Graul, Savannah Chlebo, Hendrix Araujo, Carson 

Torne, Cyrus & Raylan Good. May God Bless you always: 

 

Baptism Information… please stop into the Parish Office to pick up a Baptism Package to start the 

Sacramental process. Requirements for parents: 1 group meeting held on last Tuesday of the month in the 

Parish from 7 - 8pm and one private meeting with Fr. Francis prior to Baptism.  
 

Next Baptismal Dates are:  July 9th & July 23rd, Aug.13th & Aug. 27th all at 12:45pm. 
 

Next Parent Information Meeting: June 27th & July 25th from 7-8pm. 

 

Confirmation Meetings for GRADE 6 

Students & Parents.  

Grade 6 students & parents are asked 

attend one information session – 

 either June 15th at 7pm  

or June 20th  at 6pm.  

 

 
 
 

8:00am Tuesday, June 13, 2023 

Intentions of Antonio Perini 

Intentions of William M. Antonio Parkes 
 

8:00am Wednesday, June 14, 2023 

♰ Maria Gilda De Oliveira 
 

8:00am Thursday, June 15, 2023 

♰ Deceased Members of the  

    Rossi family 
 

8:00am Friday, June 16, 2023 

Intentions of Virginia Grison Hawken 
 

5:00pm Saturday, June 17, 2023 

♰ Sarita Ayala 
 

9:00am Sunday, June 18, 2023 

♰ Mike Elliot 

♰ Jerry Zwarych 
 

11:30am Sunday, June 18, 2023 
Intentions of Garry Eckert 

♰ Theo Heuvelmans 

  

 

 

 

The funeral Mass for Mary Ann Eckert  

will be held on Saturday, June 10th at 10:00 am  

here at St. Thomas. A reception will follow in our Parish Hall.  

  

 Our VBS registration was a tremendous success~ every spot 

has been taken! Now the real work begins… planning, 

certifying our LIT (Leaders in Training), coordinating snacks, 

lessons & activities, etc!  

We are looking for many helping hands – please consider 

volunteering with this life-enriching youth camp!  

Anyone 18 yrs and older will require a police check – 

students from gr. 8 to 17 yrs of age require parental  

permission to help.   

Please direct all inquiries to: 

vbsstthomaswaterdown@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who came out for Deacon Mark’s 

Monday Evening Bible Study– it was a huge success & very 

well attended each week! Please note that this is now 

finished for the summer, however, will resume in September!  


